
 

Saturday, May 1, 2021

Dear Marina Glaser,

Please accept this letter as verification of your registration and participation in the 62nd Annual Convention: Globalization,
Regionalism and Nationalism: Contending Forces in World Politics.  The Convention took place virtually from April 6-
9, 2021. Please note for your records that no food or beverage was included in the Convention registration fee.

Thank you for participating on the items below and presenting your work. We look forward to your further participation in
the years to come.

Author on Paper: "Cyber Security Policies in the European Union and Russia: from Confrontation to Collaboration"
for Panel "Global Internet governance: Internet intermediaries in comparative perspective " 
Tuesday, April 6, 2021, 12:30 PM

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact us at jfontanella@isanet.org.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Fontanella 
Director of Operations 
International Studies Association 
jfontanella@isanet.org

EMAIL: ISA@ISANET.ORG WEBSITE: ISANET.ORG TEL: (860) 486 - 5850
362 FAIRFIELD WAY, UNIT 4013, STORRS, CT 06269 - 4013, USA 

page 1 of 1

mailto:isa@isanet.org
https://isanet.org

	

